
You are warmly invited to
Pact's Christmas Carol Service



 Thursday 8th December at 7pm 

followed by a reception




Join us at Sacred Heart Church, Carlton, Nottingham, NG4 1FP




The Service will be led by the 

Right Reverend Patrick McKinney, 

Roman Catholic Bishop of Nottingham




There will be a collection for Pact’s work with 

prisoners and their families










Contact events@prisonadvice.org.uk for more information






Book online at www.prisonadvice.org.uk

Kindly sponsored by

https://www.prisonadvice.org.uk/Event/pacts-nottingham-christmas-carol-service-2022?utm_source=pact_email&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=individual_email_notts

